FIRST B.U.G. THREE-TIME WINNER!

B.U.G. (Bring Up Grades) is a Tuscola Kiwanis program that gives students attending East Prairie School a goal of improving their grades. East Prairie School and the Tuscola Kiwanis Club work together to support this program. Sidney Mills is the first student to improve her grades every grading period during the 2008/2009 school year. Sydney was recognized for her three-time achievement at the June 8th Tuscola Kiwanis meeting. Kiwanian Jim Wood is Sydney's proud great-grandfather.

The following sixty-one students didn't let spring fever get in their way and are being recognized as B.U.G. winners for improving their grades from the 2008/2009 3rd nineweek grading period to the 2008/2009 4th nine-week grading period:

- **5th Grade** Erin Boyd (two-time winner), Liz Brewer, Mikhala Sumption-Brown, Madison Cleland (two-time winner), Brooke Hennis, Nicole Lough, SYDNEY MILLS (THREE-TIME WINNER), Jackson Mooney, Dalton Neal, Shelby North, Jenna Slaughter, Lexi Sluder and Adonis Tresler.
- 6th Grade Savannah Beniach, Grant Boyd, Mackenzie Burgess, Taylor Campbell, Chase Corley, Griffin Day, Wendy Guo, Lily Hale, Austyn Hollenbeck, Josh Knight, Brooke Little, Christian Ray, Sienna Scott (two-time winner), Bridget Smith, Kaleigh Smith, Sidney Stuart, Amber Tabeling, Mark Timlin (two-time winner) and Tommy Watson.
- 7th Grade Taylor Brandt, Tiffany Davis, Chas Campbell, John Evens, Taylor Grace, Allison Hemmer, Stanley James, Haley Kramer, Nicole Mannen (two-time winner), Cody Mills, Baylee Neal, Nick Phillips, Shaun Ray, Broc Smith and Skylar Stevens.
- 8th Grade Deanna Allen, Marissa Bratten, Carman Comerford, Sydney Finke, Andrew Foy, Dustin Haake (two-time winner), Luke Heinz, Dylan Kleiss, Kathy Orchard, Michelle Porter, Kelsey Rahn, Alex Ransom, Mackenzie Seip and Brianna Shelby.

Congratulations are in order to the above students for working hard and bringing up their grades! For past winners and more information go to www.tuscolakiwanis.org and click on "Projects."